
USFS  meeting  about  Meyers
Landfill
The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit will
host a meeting to update the community on the Meyers Landfill
site on Nov. 18 at 6pm at the Forest Supervisor’s office, 35
College Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

The  meeting  will  include  an  update  on  the  status  of
construction of the landfill cap, details on the continued
forest  closure  at  the  site,  and  information  regarding
continued investigations into the extent of the contaminated
groundwater plume originating at the site, as well as time for
questions.

Contractors are working to winterize the construction site,
and work will resume next season. In the meantime, the Forest
Service anticipates extending the closure of Garbage Dump Road
and the site through the winter due to ongoing safety hazards.
this winter, for their own safety.”

For more information on the Meyers Landfill site, visit here.

If you have questions, contact Cheva Heck at (530) 543.2608 or
check@fs.fed.us.
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